
Greene County Transportation Subcommittee 

Tuesday March 13, 218  

Greene County Transportation Office 

190 Jefferson Road 

Waynesburg, Pa 15370 

 

Members Present: Charles Crawford, Consumer; Deneen Chulick, Director of Developmental Disabilities; 

Pat Lemley, Senior Site Council; Nancy Riggle, SWPA Area Agency on Aging; Travis Duncan, Director of 

Mental Health Services; Jodi Berry, Value Behavioral Health 

 

Staff: Rick Blaker, Greene County Transportation Director; Marci Ayersman, Greene County 

Transportation Program. 

 

Call to order:  Pat Lemely 

 

Review of Minutes November 2017 meeting: No Comments 

 

State Update: Karen Bennett- N/A 

 

Directors Report: Rick Blaker 

Ecolane Update-Continuing Webinar training sessions.  

 

Year to date trips – From July 2017- Current there were 28,033 

Rider Cancels- From July 2017-Current there were 6,641 

No shows- From July 2017-Current there were 983 

 Driver update/vehicle update- We currently have 8 full time, 1 part time and 7 casual 

drivers. 1 Fulltime driver will be retiring in May, the position will be filled.  

Vehicle availability- We currently have 21 vehicles. 2 will be auctioned off at the Annual 

Sale and will not be replaces this year. 

On time performance- We are currently working at 95% on time. 

Ridership- Continues to grow each month  

New Client Registration- 77 

Marketing effort- The new Transportation rider brochures are have been placed in 62 

locations throughout the county. 

Three year presentation to PENNDOT- Rick and Marcy Maletta attended the meeting in 

Harrisburg to present Greene County’s Outlook for the next 3 years.  

The Community Health Choices has had 1 broker in touch with Greene County. 

Marci Ayersman: Safety Subcommittee- 



incidents/accidents- A driver backed into a pole, minor damage. A driver a mirror pulling 

out of the garage. A driver clipped the bumper pulling out of the garage. A driver tripped 

over the water hose cleaning the van, injuries accrued and is off from those injuries. A 

few drivers got stuck in mud from all the rain and a few slid from Ice/snow. All drivers 

were able to be pulled out by Maintenance. No injuries or damage. 

Agency Corner: No Comments. 

Comments: No Comments. 

 

The next Sub-committee meeting is scheduled for May 16th, 2018 

 


